Anabella Maxoraa

From: Michael Guilmain <MGSecurity@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 6:58 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Support for upcoming House bills

Hello House Judiciary Clerk,

My name is Michael Guilmain and | am a resident of Scituate, Rhode Island, and am writing to you today to urge you to
vote for House Bill 7752. | feel that this bill supports freedom and is in the best interest of our state.

Thank you



